Brimrod Primary School Newsletter

Friday 6th November 2020

Attendance Punctuality

No. of sessions missed No. of late marks

Nursery 17

Reception 31

5
Year 1 35 8

Year 2 23 5

Year 3 34 6
This Week’s winners: Year 4 3

Attendance: Year 4 Year 5 Isolating Isolating

Punctuality: Nursery Year 6 Isolating Isolating

Good to be Green: Reception | Attendance Stars Punctuality Stars

Sports class of the week: Reception Year Nursery
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WEREWOLF

1 hope you all had a spooktastiC weekend last weekend ahd mahaged the Celebrations safely.

Here at school we have been putting our spookiness to good use to Write Spooky stories and

Create pieces Of art work based ob a Spooky book. IWe decorated our doors to match too!!
%_ Which is your favourite?  Which spooky stories have you read?




News and Notices

Friday 6th November 2020

Parents’ Meetings

Please make an appointment to speak to your child’s teacher if you have not already done so. It is
important that we share how your child is doing in school. Thank you

Children in Need

Children in Need Day this year is on Friday 13th November 2020. On this day we ask children to bring
in any loose change and coins they may have. These will be used to cover a Pudsey bear in each class.
Children can also wear items of Pudsey clothing and merchandise on that day.

Remembrance Day - Poppies

Just a reminder that poppies are available to buy in school next week in order to raise money for the
Royal British Legion. This charity supports those who have fought for their country and their families.
We will be completing work in school during this week in order to remember the tremendous
sacrifices of those brave people.

Children’s Art Fundraiser

Children in school have been putting their artistic talents to good use and have produced their own
versions of some famous pieces or art. These pieces of art will be available to buy, mounted, framed
and labelled (A4 size) .These would be lovely to put up in your own house and to buy for relatives as

we move towards the Christmas season. We will be sending out an order form shortly for you to order
as many as you would like (1 original available, the rest will be copies of the original).

They will cost £5 each and money must be included with the order form.

Brimrod Just Giving Page

d Primal " i " P . . .
' 3”};2.';”%55; As you will be aware, Brimrod has a just giving page on which we are trying to raise £2500 towards

the school playground. We are doing this as we cannot fundraise in the usual ways due to the current
situation. We hope that you will support us and it couldn’t be easier!

To donate please visit the web link below or scan the QR code on your smart phone. It is a very easy
process and you can donate any amount you would like. You can add your name and comment or you
can just donate anonymously.

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/brimrod-primary-school-playground-fund?utm_term=ZkvYbd625

Punctuality

This week we have noticed that we have had a lot of children arriving late. Please ensure that you are
at the correct gate at the correct time to ensure you child is in school on time. Thank you

Keep our school tidy!

Please can | ask all children and parents to please take any litter and rubbish home with you and not
leave it lying around on the roads around school. Keep our school tidy!




There's a very good chance you've heard of Minecraft. The block building phenomenon is, arguably, the aﬁs"’?'rr,
most beloved video game of all time which has managed to maintain its popularity since its first release v g
back in 2011. Nine years latey, it still has a huge userbase of 112 million people playing the game every 1
month. Accessible to those 7+, Minecraft can be a gateway into a world of learning and exploration which | +
encourages players to use their imagination to build three-dimensional worlds with virtual building U
blocks. While Minecraft is considered relatively safe generally speaking, there are some safety precautions
parents may want to consider before allowing their children loose on the game.

SR What paren(s need fo know about 4 ...
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efing s when someone purposely upsets another player

during the game. This can be done by ruining somebady's

ion ot generally doing something to spoll someone’s
gameplay and can essent amount to a form of
cyberbullying. In open servers, or even private ones among
friends. it can be difficult to keep track of who's saying what,
and an innocent comment in one porson's eyes coulld be seen
as bullying by somebody eise. Stealing supplies, destraying
things that take hours to build and hatassing innocent
players can sl be commuonplac & isn't taken

Hackers can be a real problem in any enli
game, including Minecraft. Some
imcividuals can access other peophs's games
to disrupt their play time, or even worse,
access private detads about players such as
thelr names, email addresses, dates of birth
and 50 on, t would be incredibly rare and
unfortunate o encounter a playes Hie this
but i does happen snd must be taken as s
serious risk.

Most players aged 7 and over will be able to play the game Minecratt can be an incredibly exciting game but %ﬂ
comfortably and, whillst creating an account does ask you it can also be very addictive. Too much tims on
to input your date of birth for confirmation, there's no way the gaume could Impact on your child's behaviour,
b at to check causing them to become irritable or angry n
somaone’s real identity. This could mean that children being asked to stop playing. This might suggest
younger than 7 could sccess the game. Hi B it might be time to enforce some time away from
moie concerning is that « the game. Addictive behaviour can be
coubd theoretically be using fabie intorm compounded al 3 young age and encoursging
the game and be interacting with your child gaming in muoderation s always recommended
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For the most part, Minecraft is not a scary game. Despite this, thare are certain characters in the gama that yeunger children in particular may find frightening. Crespers, rombies
and various other baddies’ can be commanplace in some parts of the game and young minds may find it difficult to disassociate them from real Be ance they switch off the game.
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BLOCK STRANGERS AND LEARN FROM YOUTUBERS / ; & PLAY IN CREATIVE OR
UNWANTED CONTACT | TWITCH STREAMERS PEACEFUL MODES

MONITOR GAME TIME - EL LEARN TO PLAY YOURSELF
Being able Lo play an a wide vatiety of The best way 1o svold urwantsd ' eriina u ncrecioh aine 10 pick up and play.

it
Play timme should be monitored and it's
good idea to talk to your child if
are spending boo much time an’
showing signs of addictive

CREATE SERVER WHITELISTS

Usermames you lenow to be safe, ik your child s fri <an have thai s
of paople they know to be friandly and children will anly be playing slongside people Both they and

Mee our exper|

Mark Foster has worked in the gaming industry for 5 years as 8 writer, editor and
presenter. He is the current gaming editor of two of the biggest gaming news sites in
the world, UNILAD Gaming and GAMINGbible. Starting gaming from a young age
with his siblings, he has a passion for understanding how games and tech work, but
more impartantly, how to make them safe and fun




